
  

 

 

THE ACORN – WEEK OF FEBRUARY 8TH, 2021

CURBSIDE MEAL PICK-UP  

Available at Oak Bridge Academy for 
Distance Learners 

Breakfast & Lunch Sack Meals 
Monday-Friday 

11:00AM – 1:00PM 

MATERIAL DISTRIBUTION 

Next Material Distribution Date: 
 Monday, February 8th 

4:30PM – 5:30PM 

THIS MONTH’S VIRTUE: COMPASSION 

PUBLIC HEALTH GUIDANCE 

On January 27th, the Blue Oak Charter Council 
held a special meeting to review the COVID-19 
Safety Guidance Checklist released by California 
Public Health in early January. 

The good news? Our schools safety procedures 
were already reflective of the new guidelines! 
Thanks to all of the hard work put into our safety 
procedures prior to starting our Hybrid 
program, we can rest assured that we are doing 
everything possible to keep our students safe.  

Thank you for your patience, determination and 
diligence to help uphold these standards. Let’s 
keep up the good work!  

BOX TOPS 

A reminder from the Blue Oak Parent Council 
that Box Tops have gone digital! Now, instead of 
clipping and sending in your box tops to earn 
money for your school, you can simply use your 
phone. Follow the instructions below to learn 
how: 

1) Download the Box Tops Mobile App. 
2) Scan your receipt within 14 days of purchase 

to earn credit for Blue Oak. 
3) When you scan your receipt, make sure the 

following are visible on the receipt: retailer 
name or logo, date of purchase, transaction 
total, and product information. 

4) When you are done scanning, press the 
submit button and, if your receipt has been 
correctly submitted, you will receive an 
earnings confirmation. 

Using the app to scan your receipt even allows 
you the option to tag your earnings for a specific 
class or person at Blue Oak. Open the 
attachment below to see a list of Box Top 
products and to find a QR Code to download the 
app to your phone.  

BOCC APPLICATION REMINDER 

There is now a vacant parent seat on the BOCC 
available. All parents are invited to apply! 
 
Voting will take place by Charter Council 
members only. The Charter Council members 
will vote at the next BOCC Meeting taking place 
on Tuesday, February 16th at 6:00PM. Should 
you be elected, you will finish out the remaining 
term for the vacant position which ends in June. 
 
As a reminder, if you are interested in applying 
for the position please reach out to the Executive 
Assistant, Alexandra Archer, to receive more 
information. An application will need to be 
filled out and submitted to Alex no later 
than Thursday, February 11th at 3:00PM. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
02/09 – Finance Committee  

Meeting (4:15PM) 

02/12 to 02/15 – No School for 
President’s Day Weekend 

02/16 – Charter Council Meeting 
(6:00PM) 
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